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FCC ID Labeling Statement 

We, Mode Sensors AS, would like to provide an explanation for the absence of the 
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) identification (ID) on our product, as 
required by the FCC regulations. Our product is a medical device that is subject to the 
FCC regulations. 

The reason for why the FCC ID is not included on the product itself is due to design 
constraints. The product’s available surface size (152x30mm) and the surface material 
are considered unfit to accommodate the FCC ID in an appropriate and legible manner. 
Due to this, the FCC ID is included on the pouch label and packaging. This ensures 
that the FCC ID can be easily accessed by consumers.  

We hope that this explanation provides a clear understanding of the situation and our 
commitment to compliance with FCC regulations. If you require any further information, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Your Sincerely, 

 
 
Magnus Nordahl 
Chief Regulatory Officer, Co-founder 
Mode Sensors AS  
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